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At HRA Pharma  
Rare Diseases, our aim  

is for no disease to go unnoticed, 
no matter how rare. Our campaign 
‘Join the line of lights’ allows us to 
shine a light on rare diseases and 
show our dedication to helping 

people living with a rare disease and 
those who support them. Celebrate 
Rare Disease Day with us to show 

your support for the rare!


